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19 July 2018 
 
 
Mr Chris Ritchie 
Director 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
320 Pitt Street 
SYDNEY   NSW   2000 
 
 
Dear Chris 
 

Long Bow Point Golf Course (SSD 8406) 
 

The Commission met with the applicant today in relation to the Low Bow Point Golf Course. 
 
At the meeting, the applicant provided to the Commission copies of the following correspondence: 
 

1. letter from Department of Planning and Environment (‘Department’) to the applicant dated 
1 August 2017; and 

2. an email from the Department to the applicant dated 1 August 2017. 
 

In addition to providing the correspondence, the applicant raised concerns that the Department 
had advised the applicant in the email that “we do not require any further information on Aboriginal 
cultural heritage”. According to the Applicant, the Department has subsequently stated in its 
assessment report that the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) submission, including OEH’s 
request for further Aboriginal archaeological information had not been addressed. 
 
A copy of each of the correspondence is attached for your consideration.  
 
The Commission invites the Department to respond to the concerns raised by the applicant.  
Should you have any questions please contact David Koppers – Team Leader on 9383 2100. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
David McNamara 
Director 
Independent Planning Commission 
 
 






